To:


NAESB Office, WGQ Executive Committee Chair

From:
Dale Davis, Williams Gas Pipe Line
Subject:

Minor Correction re NAESB WGQ Standard 1.3.63

Date:

July 5, 2005
On February 3, 2005 the WGQ Executive Committee adopted the changes in the recommendation for R99037 (addition of the data element ‘Confirmation Role’).  This recommendation was ratified on March 17, 2005.  I recently discovered that there is a minor error on Page 2 of such recommendation form regarding modifications to NAESB WGQ Standard 1.3.63.  The following correction needs to be made:
STANDARDS LANGUAGE:

	Standards Book:
Nominations Related Standards
· Modify NAESB WGQ Standard 1.3.63
to insert the new data element in the Transaction Specific Data Group as reflected below. The remainder of the standard is unchanged
On the scheduled quantity for operator Web page, fields in the data groups should appear in the following order:

*

*

*

Location Data Group:

Location

Estimated BTU

Confirmation Role

*

*

*




The recommendation form inadvertently did not include the existing data element ‘Estimated BTU’ (published in Version 1.7) in the list of data elements in the Location Data group. Without this minor correction, it could lead to confusion for both the publishers and implementers of NAESB WGQ Version 1.8. 
